
LOWER CAPE MAY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION REORGANIZATION MEETING 

JANUARY 3, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM 
 
FINANCE 

a. Approve the Shared Service Agreement with the Township of Lower for two School 
Resource Officers (SRO) at the Lower Cape May Regional High School and Richard M. 
Teitelman Middle School, effective January 1, 2024 thru December 31, 2024 (Addendum 
FIN A). 
 

PERSONNEL  
a. Approve Melissa Bryant as a substitute bus aide for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 
b. Approve Ivonne Mercado as a substitute food service for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 

 


